

Read the following text:



Hi, how are you? My name's Zack and I'm your new friend! I'm nine years old and my birthday is on July 3rd. I've got a small family, my parents and one sister. I haven't got any brothers, but I've got lots of cousins. I really love sports and football is my favourite one. I can play very well and I hope I become a famous player like Neymar Jr. one day. He's my idol! I can't practice many other sports because I live in a small town and there aren't sports centres here.

Yesterday was my birthday party. What a fun day! I jumped out of my bed early because I was excited. My mother cooked pancakes for breakfast. They were delicious, yummy! When I was little, I didn't like pancakes, but I love them now. We listened to songs on the radio. My father wanted to listen to the news but he



couldn't because it was my special day! Mom also baked a big chocolate cake! In the afternoon, it was my party. The weather wasn't cold or rainy and we could celebrate! I had mailed invitations to all my friends. They arrived at 3 o'clock and we played games. Then, we listened to my new CDs and we danced a lot. It was a fun party! I didn't want my friends to go home.

I promise I'll invite you to my next party. Bye for now!

1) Complete with information from the text:

Name	Zack
How old?	
Favourite sport	
Football idol	

2) Answer the following questions:

a) What did he eat for breakfast?

b) Did Zack like pancakes when he was little?

c) Was Zack's party at night?

d) How did Zack celebrate his birthday?

3) Choose the correct option "a", "b" or "c":

Zack's enjoyed his birthday because...

a) Neymar Jr was invited.

b) he didn't have classes that day.

c) he was with all this friends and family

